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November 5th, 2015 

Brightside Community Wide Tree Planting Day!! 

This Saturday, November 7th 

Every One Please Help Plant 1 Tree On W. Broadway! 
Meet at Shawnee Library at 9 am on Saturday 

Brightside is hosting their second annual Community-Wide Planting Day and encourages all 

Louisvillians to get involved! As part of the festivities Brightside has partnered with the Division of 

Community Forestry to plant 150 canopy trees along West Broadway from 20th to 44th 

Streets.  With a project this large we are counting on volunteers to help accomplish it! They’re going 

to need a lot of help from the community to get all those trees in the ground! 

 

Friday, November 6th is Brightside UPS Volunteer Planting Day! We will be planting 

from 12:00PM until 4:00PM from 20th Street to I-264 and will be utilizing volunteers from UPS 

and The Nature Conservancy! We will meeting in the parking lot between the McDonald’s and 

Promised Land Missionary Baptist Church located at 801 South 28th Street at 11:45 A.M. Our hope 

is to plant at least 80 to 90 trees on Friday afternoon.   

 

Meet at the Shawnee Branch Library on Saturday, November 7th at 9:00 am! We will coming 

back out to plant the remaining trees from I-264 to 44th Street utilizing community volunteers. 

Help spread the word about these efforts and, if you are available, join us for the plantings!  

 

Louisville has been experiencing poor air quality, areas of high heat concentrations, and 

polluted water; especially in areas where there is a lack of tree canopy.  

 

Brightside challenges and invites residents of Louisville to get out on Saturday, November 7th and 

plant trees, flowers, and plants within the community. We are encouraging everyone to plant in 

their own yard, neighborhood, at their school, church, or place of employment, or to join in the 

Brightside led planting project. We would love to hear what you have planned so be sure to register 

your planting project, sign up to volunteer for the Brightside planting, and/or check out the great 

resources we have on native plant species and local nurseries at www.BrightsideInc.org./

community-wide-planting-day 

 

For more information visit BrightsideInc.org or call (502) 574-2613 

MSD Public Meeting on the CSO 190 Green Infrastructure Project:  

Phase 1 in the Portland Neighborhood 

Western Middle School—2201 West Main Street 

Monday, November 9th at 6:00 pm 

 

The community is invited to attend a special “Pardon Our Dust Meeting” concerning the CSO 

190 Green Infrastructure Project: Phase 1 on Monday, November 9th at 6:00 pm at Western  

Middle School located at 2201 West Main Street.  

 

This meeting will provide an opportunity for you to speak directly with the MSD Project Manager 

and contractors about the construction phase of the green infrastructure projects planned for your 

area. These green infrastructure projects will greatly lessen the occurrence of untreated sewage  

entering our local waterways during rain events. 

 

If you are unable to attend, comments can be emailed to commentsIOAP@msdlouky.org 

mailto:cheri.hamilton@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:myra.ellis@louisvilleky.gov
mailto::sherman.smith@louisvilleky.gov
http://www.louisvilleky.gov/MetroCouncil/Members/05/default.htm
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Free Zumba Classes at the  

Shawnee Arts & Cultural Center 
607 South 37th St  

On Mondays and Wednesdays from 6 pm to 7 pm 

 

The community is invited to attend FREE Zumba classes at the 

Shawnee Arts & Cultural Center located at 607 S. 37th Street!  

Classes are now being held Mondays and Wednesdays from 6 pm 

to 7 pm! Join the classes and dance your way to a healthier you in 

this fun and free class! 

LIHEAP sign ups began  
November 4 

 
You can begin signing up for financial  
assistance to pay for heat this winter. 
The Low Income Home Energy Assistance 
Program (LIHEAP) is a federally funded  
program. Jefferson County residents wanting 
to apply need an appointment. 
 
Sign ups run through December 11. 

Louisville Grows Offers Urban Grower Series! 

 

Louisville Grows is offering an Urban Grower Series at the People's Garden located at 536 N 44th St.. Meetings 

will be held once on the first Saturday of each month. The next meeting will be held Saturday, November 7th.  

Thanks to sponsorship from Slow Food Bluegrass, we're able to offer 4 full scholarships for participants  

interested in attending all 6 workshops. If interested, send a letter or email to at valerie@louisvillegrows.org  

describing why you would like to participate.   

The cost for community or market gardeners is $25/each or $125 for all six. Tickets are available at:   

MSD Public Meeting on the Southwestern Parkway CSO Storage Basin in Shawnee Park 

The Academy @ Shawnee—4001 Herman Street 

Thursday, November 12 at 6:30 pm 

 

The community is invited to attend a special MSD Public Meeting on Thursday, November 12th at 6:30 pm at 

The Academy @ Shawnee. This is the third in a series of public meetings concerning the Southwestern Parkway 

CSO (Combined Sewer Overflow) Storage Basin. This meeting will provide information concerning the  

conceptual design o the basin and location options. You will have an opportunity to provide input and comments 

regarding the project. The basin will greatly lessen the occurrence of combined sewer overflow– untreated sewage

– entering our local waterways, and it will reduce flooding in the area during rain. Please attend so that your  

questions and concerns can be answered.  

502 Power Yoga presents Free Yoga Classes! 

Beginning Wednesday, November 4th 

502 Power Yoga invites the community to attend FREE Yoga classes this fall and winter! 502 Power Yoga classes 

will help shape your mind and spirit. Classes are FREE and OPEN to the public and will begin Wednesday,  

November 4. Check out where you can attend Yoga classes below! 

 

Shelby Park Community Center—600 East Oak St   Mondays, 6 pm to 7 pm 

Southwick Community Center—3621 Southern Avenue  Mondays, 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

Shawnee Arts and Cultural Center—607 South 37th St   Wednesday, 10 am to 11 am 

Molly Leonard Portland Community Center—640 North 27th St Wednesday, 11:30 am to 12:30 pm 



3 

 

 

 

 

CHERI BRYANT HAMILTON, DISTRICT 5 COUNCILWOMAN 
E-News and Updates November 5th, 2015 

Call Councilwoman 

Hamilton’s office at  

502-574-1105 for tickets  

The Southwick Gang Adventures Fundraiser! 

Saturday, November 14th from 6 pm to 10 pm 

729 E. St. Catherine St. 

 

The community is invited to attend an upcoming fundraiser in order to raise money to get a new locally produced 

cartoon series, “The Southwick Gang Adventures”, onto local television! A fundraiser will be held Saturday, 

November 14th at 729 East St. Catherine. Folks can contribute to “The Southwick Gang Adventures” 

Kickstarter Campaign and visit their page on Facebook to learn more.  Tickets to the fundraiser are only $25.  

Meet The Characters! 

Pioneers of  Desegregation and Forced Busing 

Looking Back at History 40 Years Ago 

Friday, November 13th at 7 pm 

Vincenzo’s Restaurant—150 S. 5th Street 

 

Please join the “Pioneers of Desegregation and Forced Busing” on the evening of Friday, November 13, 

2015 at 7PM for a forum entitled: “Looking Back at History 40 years ago….Desegregation and Busing in 

Louisville” at Vincenzo’s Restaurant, 150 South Fifth Street. Tickets to the forum are $35.   

 

Guests panelists and invited guests include Mayor Dr. Harvey Sloane, State Senator Gerald Neal and  

Representative Darryl Owens, U of L History Professor and Author Dr. Tracy K’Meyer, KY Commission 

on Human Rights President John J. Johnson & the NAACP’S Raoul Cunningham  

 

While the 1975 busing and desegregation period was a very traumatic period for many, it was a cornerstone  

historical civil rights event which helped shaped Louisville and the state. Mayor Sloane was mayor of Louisville 

and his office placed the call to Governor Julian Carroll requesting support from the National Guard during the 

riots, marches and protests of 1975 during that very pivotal year. 

 

According to the Atlantic Magazine April 2015 issue, Louisville is touted as the city which maintained integration 

through 40 years of busing.  Louisville’s school system is consistently compared favorably to other city school  

systems such as Detroit, Boston, and Charlotte-Mecklenburg who underwent busing.  

 

For more information please contact Edith Nelson Yarbrough at 502.802.0347 or   

Duwayne Gant at  502.419.8299  
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JCPS Literacy and Chess Program 

Southwick Community Center—3621 Southern Avenue 

Begins Wednesday, November 4th through Friday, November 13th  

 

Calling the community! There are still openings for third and fourth grade students in the JCPS Literacy and Chess 

Program at the Southwick Community Center, located at 3621 Southern Avenue. The program will be held  

November 4th through November 13th from 4 pm to 6 pm. Students will participate in fun and engaging literacy 

intervention activities, learn the art of playing chess, and eat a hot Dare to Care meal! 

 

Parents interested in signing their child up for this program should contact  

the Volunteer Talent Center at 502-485-3710.  

The Archdiocese of  Louisville’s Office of  Multicultural Ministry will host several  

programs/events over the next few months at The Catholic Enrichment Center 

located at 3146 West Broadway!  

 

Computer Classes 

Basic Computer Classes on Thursdays, November 5, 12, & 19 from 10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  

Advanced Computer Classes on Tuesdays, November 3, 10, 17, & 24 from 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

The cost will be $2.00 for each class.  

 

Physical Therapy Health Clinic 

Bellarmine University’s Doctor of Physical Therapy Program is again offering FREE physical therapy visits 

on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. through Tuesday, December 1.   

*The clinic will be closed during Thanksgiving (11/26/2015)* 

Appointments are required.  

 

Heroes of Hope Awards Luncheon 

The Catholic Enrichment Center of the Archdiocese of Louisville’s Office of Multicultural Ministy will host its 5th 

Annual Heroes of Hope Luncheon: Saluting Our Community Leaders, Tuesday, November 10 at 11:30 a.m. 

Tickets are $30.00 per person and can be purchased by contacting the Catholic Enrichment Center at 

502.776.0262. 

 

After School Outreach Ministry 

The Catholic Enrichment Center is currently offering after school outreach ministry for students in 

grades 1-8. After School assistance is taking place Monday - Thursday from 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

The cost of the program is $15.00 per month per student. Volunteer tutors are welcome! 

 

For additional information on these programs please call the Office of Multicultural Ministry (OMM) at 

502.636.0296 or the Catholic Enrichment Center (CEC) at 502.776.0262. 
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Check Out What’s Happening at The Academy @ Shawnee 

Be a part of  the Academy @ Shawnee Middle School Trip to DC Fundraisers!  
Join us at Panera Bread on Poplar Level Road on Thursday, November 12 from 4pm to 8pm. A fundraiser 

will also be held at Salsaritas in St. Matthews any time during the weekend of December 11th through 13th. 

Bring the flyer that is available in the main office, or tell them you're there to support Shawnee! 

 

Magnet Application Window is Now Open 

If you know anyone entering grades 6-10 next year who has an interest in aerospace, aviation or global  

logistics, invite them to apply to the Academy @ Shawnee. Aerospace is the #1 export in the state of Kentucky, 

so the Academy @ Shawnee prepares them for careers that are truly taking flight!    

TEEN FATHERHOOD UNIVERSITY 

Training Series and Graduation Ceremony 

First Neighborhood Place—1503 Rangeland Road 

Saturday, November 14th & Saturday, November 21st from 9 am to 3 pm 

 

Teen Fatherhood University  is offering TWO Training Series and Graduation Ceremonies for young fathers and 

fathers to be. The first training series and graduation ceremony will be held Saturday, November 14th and the  

second Saturday, November 21st. Each event will be held from 9 am to 3 pm at the First Neighborhood Place, 

located at 1503 Rangeland Road. This event is restricted to fathers 24 years old or younger. The cost of this event 

is free and food will be provided to all participants!   

 

Training Sessions include: Co-parenting Skills, Financial Literacy, Conflict Management Techniques, 

Communication Techniques, Domestic Violence Awareness, Child Abuse Prevention,, Child Support 

Management, Custody and Visitation (Father’s Rights) 

 

For more information or to register please contact:  Dr. Georgia A. Turner, TFU Program Coordinator,  

(502) 509-9637 or  by email at tfu@2not1.org  

The Neighborhood House 

201 N. 25th Street 

The community is invited to attend 

FREE family events filled with fun!  

 

 Dance Fitness—November 12th 

and every 2nd Thursday at 6:00 pm 

Learn a new recipe & enjoy a great 

meal! 

 

Please call Debora McGill at  

502-774-2322 for cooking class  

reservations or additional information 

The University of Louisville Theatre Arts Department 

“The Piano Lesson” 

Playhouse Theatre—1911 S. Third St 

Wednesday, November 18th—Sunday, November 22 

 

The University of Louisville invites the community to attend a second 

installment of August Wilson’s Pulitzer-Prize winning play, “The Piano 

Lesson” at The Playhouse Theatre located at 1911 S. Third St. 

 

Shows will be held November 18th, 19th and 20th show’s begin at 8 

pm. On Sunday, November 22nd the show begins at 3 pm. Tickets are 

$15. To order tickets or for more information, call the box office at 

(502) 852-6814 or visit www.louisville.edu/theatrearts.  

http://cp.mcafee.com/d/5fHCNASyMMUU--CepdTdIzDTzhOVuVJAs-Yqen6bCShPXNEVsKCrhKyNtdwsyedS9_6n4ZlAveI0kvlKl3czP_aBK8RcCPWJOEpAuvVkJN6FASyC-PHbz_nVNZBdYQsZuVtdeX_8IICzAsUqeumKzp55l55zBgY-F6lK1FIsrpvdTVcsyUYUYYOCrKr01Q9Wox_HjFLdQ7svaAOWKMQzWvbVeeSaVo-lyF9IVQwqek1M
http://www.louisville.edu/theatrearts


6 

 

 

 

 

CHERI BRYANT HAMILTON, DISTRICT 5 COUNCILWOMAN 
E-News and Updates November 5th, 2015 

 

The Cardinal Success Program @ The Nia Center is Now Open! 

Nia Center, 2900 West Broadway, Suite 300 

Free Counseling & Mental Health Services  

The Cardinal Success Program is now open for free counseling for Individuals, Children, & Families in 

West Louisville for Free Mental Health and Wellness Services 

 

The University of Louisville is sending psychologists into the city's poorest community in the face of drugs,  

domestic abuse and some unimaginable trauma. West Louisville, once known for being rich in family, is now 

plagued by poverty, broken homes and high crime. 

 

Dr. Eugene Foster runs the Cardinal Success program, a new counseling clinic open to anyone in west Louisville 

for FREE.  The Cardinal Success Program is designed to bring access to quality counseling and psychology  

services to underserved members of the community, & is committed to building healthy communities by helping 

individuals and families through improved access to mental health and wellness services, counseling, and career 

and college readiness services. Services include mental health therapy, counseling for grief and loss and post  

traumatic stress. With Foster, a team of U of L graduate and doctoral students handle the day-to-day patient care.  

 

The Academy @ Shawnee piloted the Cardinal Success Program last school year and the university hopes to  

mirror this success at the new clinic at The Nia Center.  Stop by their offices on the 3rd floor.  

For more information please call 502-852-3888 

Sarah Van Gelder, Co-Founder and Editor At Large of YES! Magazine recently visited District 5 as part of 

her nationwide tour collecting stories for her forthcoming book about communities who are building a more  

resilient and sustainable local economy.  

 

Sarah is seen here with Charles Booker and Caroline Heine of Seed Capital Inc. discussing The West  

Louisville Food Port with Jim Embry. To showcase what’s happening in the 5th District, Councilwoman  

Hamilton arranged for the visitors to talk with Valerie Magnuson about the People’s Garden and  Louisville 

Grows, Karen Moskowitz about the Shawnee New Roots Fresh Stopss, Greg Rochman of SHINE  

Properties talked about activities in Portland, Jeana Dunlap updated on Metro’s Vacant & Abandoned  

Properties activities. The group had coffee at McQuioxte on Portland Avenue and lunch at Sweet Peaches on 

18th & Muhammad Ali.  Myra was a perfect host and tour guide for our visitors! 
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The Louisville Urban League’s Youth Development & Education Department is currently 
enrolling for The Street Academy Program! 

  
Street Academy is an out-of-school- time educational enhancement program that provides academic enrichment, 
socio-behavioral skills, and cultural enrichment for 4th & 5th male  students of JCPS. Along with literacy  
enhancement, students are provided with chess and martial arts instruction as well as cultural heritage awareness 
and planned parenthood involvement! 
 
Since 2005, Street Academy has served over 400 students, and the success of the program is well recognized in the 
metro Louisville community.  The 2015 – 2016 Street Academy schools are Roosevelt-Perry, Byck, Rangeland, 
and Phillis Wheatley Elementary. The program meets twice a week from 4pm – 6pm. Transportation is  
provided to students that live in certain zip codes. For more information or to enroll your child call 566.3383. 

*must agree to background 

check and drug test* 
Shawnee Transformation Youth Coalition  

 

The Shawnee Transformation Youth Coalition is looking to hire an Office/Program Assistant. The assistant 

will be responsible for supporting all activities with the Youth Coalition and provide administrative support to the 

Youth Coalition. 

Job Qualifications/Requirements 

 Minimum of 2 years clerical work    Experience in Youth Development Concepts and Strategies  

 Excellent Organizational Skills  Proficient with Microsoft Office  

If you are qualified for this position please submit a cover letter and resume to Monica B. LaPradd,  

Project Coordinator at MLBROWN5706@gmail.com 

Neighborhood Place Partners Offer Free Budgeting and Healthy Holiday  
Cooking Workshops in November  

 
Tuesday, November 10, Saving for the Holidays and Cooking Healthy on a Budget at Ujima 
Neighborhood Place, 10 - 11 a.m.  at 3610 Bohne Ave.  Call 485-6145 for more information.  Valerie Holland 
with University of Kentucky Cooperative Extension will provide ideas and steps toward having control over  
holiday spending and cooking healthy holiday meals on budget.  
 
Tuesday, November 10th Free Blood Pressure Checks at Ujima Neighborhood Place, 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 
Located at 3610 Bohne Ave. Call 485-6145 for more information.  
 
Wednesday, November 11th Healthy Journey For Two Educational Baby Shower Nov . 11, Ujima  
Neighborhood Place, 3610 Bohne Ave., 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. RSVP is required to Mendy Mason at 502-341-5400  
or mmason@sevencounties.org.  
 
November 12, 17, 18 and 24, WeCare Energy Efficiency Overview Call 1-800-356-5467 for more 
 information.   Nov. 12 and 17, South Central Neighborhood Place, 4255 Hazelwood Ave., 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 
  Nov 18 and 24, Ujima Neighborhood Place, 3610 Bohne Ave., 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, November 17th, Making the Most of Your Income at Southwick Community Center, 1 - 3 p.m. 
Located at 3621 Southern Ave. RSVP with Donna Tyus at 485-6491.  An experienced financial services specialist 
with Apprisen will present information to participants. 

tel:502-341-5400
mailto:mmason@sevencounties.org
tel:1-800-356-5467
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Advertisement for an NQ2 Retail Drink, Sunday Liquor Drink & 4 a.m. Hours License(s)  

Victory Lane Bar & Grill, LLC.  

DBA/ Victory Lane Bar & Grill 627 North 34th Street  

 

Above is the information from the Advertisement for an alcoholic beverage license.  

KRS 243.360 requires a person to first advertise their intention to apply for alcoholic beverage licenses in the 

newspaper.  

 

Any person, association, corporation, or body politic may protest the granting of the license(s) by writing the  

Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control, 1003 Twilight Trail, Frankfort, Ky. 40601-8400, within 30 days of the 

date of this legal publication.  

The February 2016 edition of  the  

African American History Month Cultural Events Calendar 
  

This will be the 23rd year to collect information about and promote Black History Month cultural events,  

performances, exhibits and attractions in Metro Louisville. The free Calendar is a proven opportunity for any  

business to benefit from the community goodwill generated by the booklet. The opportunity to effectively  

promote goods or services and recruit new employees should also be mentioned. If you have a message for our 

10,000+ culturally-curious, diverse and devoted readers, this unique free publication is where you need to be. You 

will get multiple exposures. In addition, you will be seen favorably as a provider of this useful and valued  

community service. 

   

As usual, all events, programs, exhibits and performance details are listed free of charge. Tell someone who may be 

interested. The deadline is Friday, December 11, 2015. 

 

Send events to Walter W. Hutchins, Cultural Events Calendar, 954 S. Sixth St or walhutch@gmail.com 

Please make checks payable to Westerfield-Bonte Co. Inc. or deliver ad and payment to David Blythe C/O 

Westerfield-Bonte, 619 W. Kentucky Street  

“I Said Bang!” A History of  the Dirt Bowl 
 
Dozens of people who have been involved in the Dirt Bowl over the years (as organizers, players, spectators,  
announcers, referees, vendors, coaches, and mentors) have been collaborating with the Louisville Story Program 
to develop “I Said Bang! A History of the Dirt Bowl”, which weaves together a wide variety of stories and  
experiences in the form of oral histories, original writing, and photographs. It begins with accounts of what it was 
like growing up in various Louisville neighborhoods in the 1950s and 1960s, then describes how the Dirt Bowl 
was founded, developed and sustained over the years, illustrating what it has meant to families and neighborhoods 
and athletes and why. Contributors discuss their personal successes and struggles and how the Dirt Bowl has 
played a role in their lives.   
 

To donate to the compilation of “I Said Bang!” please visit https://www.kickstarter.com/projects/

https://www.kickstarter.com/projects/louisvillestory/i-said-bang-a-history-of-the-dirt-bowl
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Powdered Booze: A Public Health Threat 

SIX THINGS EVERY COMMUNITY NEEDS TO KNOW 

 

A powder that can be mixed with water to make an instant cocktail and two types of liquor may soon be available 

at Kentucky retailers. Parents should take note as this product sparks numerous health concerns about its high  

potential for abuse and appeal to youth. The powdered alcohol product called Palcohol gained federal approval to 

be sold in the U.S. last March; and according to the product’s website will be available for distribution soon. 25 

states have banned powdered alcohol through state statute and three more states banned it via agency policy. 

However, Kentucky has NOT enacted legislation related to powdered alcohol, and there are some things parents 

should know before this dangerous product hits the shelves.  

 

1.  Marketing and appeal to youth - Youth are highly receptive to marketing. What kind of message does  

 powdered alcohol send to teens?  Like Alcopops, jello-shots or the former alcoholic energy drinks,  

 powdered alcohol will appeal to youth through the variety of fruity flavors and colorful names. 

 

2.  Accidental overdose/ingestion by small children - Powdered alcohol packets are of similar size and 

 shape to packets of nonalcoholic children’s drinks. To a kid, powdered alcohol looks like Kool Aid, Tang, 

 or the sugary sweet powder inside a pixie stick or fun dip packet. If a small child accidently ingests even a 

 small amount of powdered alcohol, the result could be fatal.  

 

3.  Date rape - The inconspicuous nature of the powder which can be sprinkled into a drink or onto food has 

 raised concern the product could be used as the next date rape drug. Adults who choose to drink should 

 be reminded to maintain a close watch over any food or beverage product they plan to ingest, and if some

 thing is left unattended, even for a brief time—DON’T’ RISK IT. 

 

4.  Ingestion of the product by snorting - Granulized alcohol can be inhaled, making it MORE POTENT 

 and MORE ADDICTIVE. When alcohol is inhaled, it bypasses the stomach and liver, and is ingested 

 through the lungs directly into the bloodstream where it gets delivered to the brain in much stronger doses. 

 

5.  Increased potential for binge drinking and alcohol abuse - Palcohol is 50% alcohol by weight and, 

 mixed according to the package directions, is designed to produce drinks that are 10% alcohol by volume, 

 or roughly twice as much as a standard beer.  

 

6.  Concealment by underage drinkers attending events/locations where alcohol is prohibited or  

 already sold (licensed venues) - Alcohol retailers and law enforcement need to be made aware of this 

 new product an on the lookout for it.  

 

Visit www.prevention.com to learn more about powdered alcohol and how to BE THE POSITIVE  

INFLUENCE in your community to prevent underage and high-risk drinking. Or, contact Tara McGuire,  

Bluegrass Prevention Center’s Kentucky Alcohol Prevention Enhancement Site Manager at 859-225-3296 

or tkmcguire@bluegrass.org 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

    5 

Office of  

Multicultural  

Ministry  

Basic Computer 

Classes  

10 am—11 am 

 

After School  

Outreach Ministry 

3 pm to 6 pm 

 

Chickasaw  

Federation Meeting 

6 pm 

Flaget Center 

 

Basic Computer 

Classes  

10 am to 11 am 

 

JCPS Literacy and 

Chess Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

 

Council Meeting  

6pm 

6 

Brightside UPS 

Volunteer  

Planting Day 

12 pm to 6 pm 

 

JCPS Literacy 

and Chess  

Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

7 

Louisville Grows 

Offers Urban 

Grower Series 

 

Brightside 

 Community Wide 

Planting Day!! 

9 am to 2 pm 

 

Insight: Seeing 

Marriage Through 

God’s Eyes 

Marriage  

Conference 

9:30 am to 2:00 pm 

 

JCPS Literacy and 

Chess Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

8 9 

MSD Public  

Meeting on the 

CSO Green  

Infrastructure  

Project: Phase 1 

6:30 pm 

 

Free Zumba  

Classes 6 pm to 7 

pm 

 

JCPS Literacy and 

Chess Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

 

10 

Advanced Computer 

Classes  

5 pm to 6 pm 

 

 

Heroes of Hope 

Awards Luncheon 

11:30 am  

 

JCPS Literacy and 

Chess Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

11 

Free Zumba  

Classes at the  

Shawnee Arts & 

Cultural Center 

6 pm to 7 pm 

 

502 Power Yoga 

presents Free Yoga 

Classes 

10 am to 11 am  

11:30 am to 12:30 am 

 

JCPS Literacy and 

Chess Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

12 

MSD Public  

Meeting on the 

Southwestern  

Parkway CSO  

Storage Basin 

6:30 pm 

 

Academy @  

Shawnee  

Fundraiser  

4 pm to 8 pm 

 

JCPS Literacy and 

Chess Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

13 

Pioneers of  

Desegregation 

and Forced  

Busing 

Looking Back at 

History 40 Years 

Ago 

 7 pm 

 

JCPS Literacy 

and Chess  

Program 

4pm to 6 pm 

14 

Southwick Gang 

Adventures  

Fundraiser! 

6 pm to 10 pm 

 

TEEN  

FATHERHOOD 

UNIVERSITY 

Training Series 

and Graduation 

Ceremony 

9 am to 3 pm 

15 16 

District 5  

Neighborhood 

Advisory  

Yearlings Club 

6:30 pm 

17 18 

The University of 

Louisville Theatre 

Arts Department 

“The Piano Lesson” 

19 

The University of 

Louisville Theatre 

Arts Department 

“The Piano  

Lesson” 

 

Council Meeting  

6pm 

 

 

 

20 

The University of 

Louisville  

Theatre Arts 

Department 

“The Piano 

 Lesson” 

21 

TEEN  

FATHERHOOD 

UNIVERSITY 

Training Series 

and Graduation 

Ceremony 

9 am to 3 pm 

 

The University of 

Louisville Theatre 

Arts Department 

“The Piano  

Lesson” 

22 

The University of 

Louisville Theatre 

Arts Department 

“The Piano  

Lesson” 

23 24 25 26 

Happy  

Thanksgiving! 

 

 

No Trash  

Collection! 

27 28 

This Thanksgiving Holiday, Remember To 

Count Your Blessings! Enjoy The Holiday! 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

 


